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Dear bOHP Subscribers,

We hope the beginning of your summer is going well! Below is a recent news article
published by the Science World Report indicating newfound concerns regarding teething
toys. Please share with friends and colleagues.

Best Wishes,
The bOHP Team
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Lees, Kathleen. "Some Baby Teethers Hold Endocrine Disrupting Chemicals." Science World Report, May 21,

2015. http://www.scienceworldreport.com/articles/25816/20150521/some-baby-teethers-hold-endocrine-

disrupting-chemicals.htm

The data referenced in this article was originally published in the Journal of Applied Toxicology and may be

accessed at:

Berger E, Potouridis T, Haeger A, Püttman W, Wagner M. Effect-directed identification of endocrine disruptors in

plastic baby teethers. J Appl Toxicol. 2015.
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